
 

20 November 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
 

RE: NEW PERFORMING ARTS POLO SHIRT 

 
The concert preparations are well under way for the Christmas concert on Friday 5 December. 
This will be the first event when the Performing Arts polo shirt will be worn by all performers. 
The new polo shirts will be available for you to purchase from the Uniform Shop in the Parents’ 
Hub from Monday 24 November at a cost of 38RMB.  
 
Along with the new polo shirt, Students must wear concert uniform comprising black trousers, 
black socks and black shoes.  
 
The polo shirt with the performing arts logo will give a polished look to students’ performances 
and add to their experience of learning what it takes to be part of a professional performance. 
 
 
 

Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Music Department 
music@bisspuxi.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 


